Toro Company
5825 Jasmine Street Riverside, CA 92504, USA

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Attention: Application Examiner / Review Engineer
Subject: Request to change in identification per section 2.933 of FCC rules
Reference: FCC ID: OF7AT3

Date: 2022-9-16
To The Commission:
This change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID: OF7ATS3 as established in
47CFR 2.933(b) for a currently approved device. This application by Toro Company will
establish a new FCC ID under Toro Company Grantee code for purpose of marketing. The
original grant to Halco Lighting Technologies will remain in effect.

An authorization letter by Halco Lighting Technologies attached. Per 2.933(b)
1. The original identification is FCC ID: 2AUGR-BTMO003
2. The original grant date is 08/04/2022
3. The equipment is identical to the original equipment.
4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device.
5. Exterior photographs are included in this application.

The following files are electronically submitted as attachments:

FCC ID label and label location
External photographs

Letter of Change FCC ID
Authorization Letter for FCC ID

User Manual
Product Equality Declaration

Sincerely,

Client’s name / title : Nick Nguyen/Compliance Engineering Manager
Company: Toro Company

address : 5825 Jasmine Street Riverside, CA 92504, USA

Tel: 951-785-3629 Fax: 951-785-3754

Email: Nick.Nguyen(@Toro.com



